

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

As this has been a very different end to Year 6, we are celebrating in a slightly different way. We are creating a movie called 'The Final Days' about an alien invasion of Robert Mellors. The Year 6 students will be writing, acting and filming scenes with a film maker (Adam Pepper) to put together. Adam has worked with many schools in the past, comes highly recommended and we are sure the final product will be fantastic! Our hope is that as well as the Year 6 who have returned to school, those currently not attending will also be able to contribute. Due to the current circumstances, Adam is unable to visit the children in school, but will be supporting and directing remotely via an online platform.

I will be in touch in the near future requesting contributions from children who are not currently attending school and how we will facilitate that. For now, however, I am requesting permission for your child to appear in the film. The film will be available on DVD for the children at the end of the term and we would like to make it available to watch on the school website.

The children seem very enthusiastic about the prospect of being in a film and being able to have a souvenir DVD of it as well. Please could you read and return the consent slip below ASAP so we can begin writing, performing and filming Robert Mellors Year 6: The Final Days.

If you are reading this on the school website due to current non-attendance, please could you email me at the email address below, indicating you are happy for your child to be involved.

mreggleston7@gmail.com

Thanks and regards,	
Mr Eggleston	
I give permission for	(child's name) to appear in The Final Days.
I understand the film will be available to all Year	6 on DVD and will be published on the school website.
Signed	

